## The Ice Mine Covid-19 Plan:

- Wear a mask
- Practice social distancing while waiting
- One parent per player--if additional children need to attend, they must stay with the parent AT ALL TIMES
- Bring your own labeled water bottle
- Players may arrive 15 minutes before practice and must leave within 15 minutes after practice
  - Masks must be worn in the building unless on the ice
- Designated locker rooms will be available but check to see which rooms for your group
- Players are encouraged to come partially dressed to minimize locker room time
- Stay home if experiencing any sickness or symptoms

We are counting on your help to get this season underway and keep it going! We do not want to spend valuable resources on covid safety police, so we are asking you to respect the regulations provided by our industry to keep the players on the ice.

Please respect the signs and markings to help with social distancing.